

Therapeutic Recreation

Rusk Institute of Rehabilitation Medicine 400 East 34th Street, RG-34 New York, NY 10016 Tel: (212) 263-6190

Mary Zitwer Millman President Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc. 50 Court Street, Suite 702 Brooklyn, NY 11201-4859

June 6, 2007

Dear Friends at the Eugene Zitwer Foundation,

On behalf of the Department of Therapeutic Recreation, Child Life, and the Creative Arts Therapies at NYU Hospitals Center, I would like to extend our sincerest thanks for your funding of our entertainment programs on all three pediatric units as well as the birthday fund on the Rusk Unit.

Over the past 6 months, we were able to provide personalized birthday gifts to 6 patients on the pediatric rehabilitation unit at a cost of around \$360 (approx. \$60 per patient). This has finished our birthday fund from the previous year.

The entertainment program that you so generously provide was enjoyed by approximately 250 patients and family members through the course of 6 performances. While everyone continues to enjoy our "regulars" like Looney Louie and Sean Grissom, the addition of DanaBanana, Cardone the Magician, and Princess Katie and Racer Steve were a welcome addition.

Once again, we would like to thank you sincerely for your continued support of our program and more importantly our children.

Sincerely.

Lisa Del Guidice, CTRs Sr. Recreation Therapist

Rusk Pediatric Rehabilitation